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Festive offer!!

Discover a whiter brighter smile for
Christmas 

Boutique Tooth Whitening £325

For more information ask at reception 
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Christmas opening hours

Monday 23rd December- 8:30-5:00

Tuesday 24th December- Emergency
appointments only 

Wednesday 25th December- CLOSED

Thursday 26th December- CLOSED

Friday 27th December- Emergency
appointments only

Monday 30th December-
Emergency appointments only

Tuesday 31th December- 
Emergency appointments only

Wednesday 1st January-
CLOSED

Our emergency line is available over
the Christmas period should you

need to use it.

Tweaks for the
festive period

Did you know here at
Albert Road Dental we do
Facial Aesthetics?
If you’re thinking of a few
tweaks before Christmas
we could be the place for
you!
Contact reception to book
a free consultation with
Francine Fletcher. 
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Happy Retirement
After 17 wonderful years
with us, our associate
dentist Julie is retiring.
We want to express our
heartfelt gratitude for her
hard work and
commitment to both the
practice and her patients.
She will certainly be
missed. 
For those patients
currently registered with
Julie, please be assured
that Albert Road will
continue delivering the
high-quality,
compassionate care
you’re accustomed to.

Julie Jennings has dedicated more
than 30 years to the practice as a
dental nurse and has recently stepped
into the position of practice manager. 

Kate became part of the team in 2021
and swiftly advanced in her nursing
training, achieving her qualification in
August 2023. She has now taken on
the responsibilities of a treatment
coordinator

What an absolutely
amazing dentist. I’m a
very nervous patient
and have to say Mike
makes you feel totally
amazing ease.
Mrs Ayers- 18/10/2024

There is nothing better than
seeing the reviews from our

patients, especially when
they are so honest. We value
all feedback and it motivates

us to keep up our high
standards.


